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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

I am writing this letter to formally express my opposition to the proposed increase in hydro
rates. As a retired resident and customer, I am deeply concerned about the high distribution
fees and how it will impact senior residents and households who are already struggling with
the current cost of living. Electricity is a basic necessity, not a luxury, increasing hydro rates
places an unfair burden on struggling families and seniors on a fixed income. At a time when
inflation and affordability are top concerns for Canadians, this rate hike is extremely
inconsiderate of the financial realities faced by many. There should be a more equitable way to
distribute costs that are more directly proportionate to the use and income of everyone, for
example, my hydro bill last month, and similarly for the last 3 months has been: 10.71 Actual
usage 37.01 Distribution fees This attribution of fees is staggeringly imbalanced and grossly
unfair. Please do better Regards

Name: Liz Russell

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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